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11 January 2011 
 
Dear Mr Gaffney 
 
I am writing regarding your recent request for information.  
 
On 21 December 2010 I sent you a further letter advising that the Trust could not proceed with your 
request until you supplied further information.   
 
 
In that request you asked us for ‘how many staff members have whistle blown in the organisation’?  I 
have been asked to establish the time period for which you require this information. 
 
To date I have not received any further information from you and the purpose of this letter is to advise 
you that if the Trust does not receive this information by 21 March 2011 your request will be closed. 
 
Whilst writing to you I wish to take the opportunity to advise you that the Trust has a public website 
which contains a large amount of information about Trust.  The website is available at 
www.awp.nhs.uk. 
 
We are obliged to point out that if you feel unhappy with the way your request has been dealt with and 
wish for a review via the Trust’s Freedom of Information complaints procedure, you should write to the 
Chief Executive of the Trust at the above address. 
 
If you are not content with the outcome of that review, you may apply directly to the Information 
Commissioner for a decision. Generally the Information Commissioner cannot make a decision unless 
you have exhausted the Trust’s Freedom of Information complaints procedure.  The information 
Commissioner can be contacted at:  
 
The Information Commissioner’s Office 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
Cheshire 

mailto:xxx@xxx.xxx.xx
http://www.awp.nhs.uk/


SK9 5AF 
 
Telephone: 0303 123 1113 
 
www.ico.gov.uk
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Julie Benfell PG Cert HIG, Dip HE Adult Nursing 
Information Governance Manager  
Data Protection Officer & Freedom of Information Lead 
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